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Help Protect Spring Gully 

The Spring Gully Protection Group is 
working to protect 5.6 hectares of pristine 
bushland in Spring Gully, Bundeena, on 
the southern outskirts of Sydney. 

The property borders the Royal National 
Park – the second oldest national park in 
the world. The land was gifted to the Boy 
Scouts Association of NSW in the 1960s. 
The land is now for sale. 

Our aim is for the land to be added to the 
adjoining Royal National Park. 

The land contains an unbroken canopy of 
Sydney sandstone gully forest, freshwater 
wetland and is an important habitat for 
many protected species and migratory 
birds.  

Spring Gully contains many sites of 
significant aboriginal heritage. 

Any development of this land will not only 
result in loss of habitat and heritage but 
will degrade the environmental surrounds 
of the Bundeena township and the 
adjoining Royal National Park forever. 

Visit 

www.springgully.org 

for more information on how you 

can help protect this beautiful and 

bio-diverse gully. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


